
Martins Creek Quarry (SSD-6612)  Submissions on Additional Material 

Even though I lodged a submission with you previously I wanted to ensure that 
you understand that the changes that have been proposed by Daracon in no way 
address the concerns that I raised: 

• Being able to safely access the services and facilities in my village – either 
on foot (as I live nearby) or using my vehicle to park to collect bulky or 
heavy items 

• Travelling safely on my local road network without damage caused to my 
vehicle through potholes and loose gravel 

• The loss of the special ambience of Paterson that makes it the place I want 
to continue to call home 

• Making changes to our village road system to suit Daracon’s purposes that 
would take away easy access to my street and push traffic into Tucker 
Park which should only be used for recreation for locals and visitors alike 

• The visitors that are attracted to spend time in Paterson are present right 
through the week, not just on weekends.  Our local businesses’ trading 
shouldn’t be affected by truck-dominated streets and limited parking. 

Please understand the importance of the decision you make regarding Martins 
Creek Quarry and the potential for such a negative impact on so many lives. 

 
 


